St Mary's Catholic First School

Join us for a funtastic ime at our school disco en
Thursday |6th November, 5.30pm - 6.30pm
£3 per child. Includes entry, drink and crisps!
Tickets to be purchased before the event please,
and will be available to collect from the office
From Monday 6th November, before and after school.

Reception parents are invited to stay, all other year groups
are asked to be left due to limited space in the school hall
once our disco dancers start cuting some shapes !l
Signing your child in and out and leaving a mobile telephone
number with a member of the PTA in case of emergency.

Hope {o see you all there!



